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Thank you for all your support for 

‘Children in Need’. 

We raised £ 297 which is fantastic.  

Hopefully you have had a chance 

to see some of the pictures of 

what we got up to on that day, 

which we have posted onto 

Facebook.   

                                            

If your child 

turns 4 before 

31st August 

2021 and you 

are looking to 

choose a 

school, please 

register to 

join one of 

our virtual 

open days. 

meetings.    HAVE YOU SAVED THIS NUMBER TO YOUR PHONE YET?  PLEASE DO IN CASE YOU NEED TO REPORT A POSITIVE 

CASE WITHIN YOUR HOUEHOLD-  01424 563024 

SELF-ISOLATION PERIODS 

If your child, or a household member, develops Covid-19 

symptoms: 

• New continuous cough 

• Temperature above 37. 

• Sudden loss of taste or smell 

Everyone in that household should self-isolate for 14 days 

and not go out for any reason.  You should book a test and 

only if the results are negative will you be expected to 

return to school before the end of the 14 day isolation 

period.  The academy will provide work for this period.  

If you are entitled to free school meals and would like a 

weekly food hamper please contact the office for details. 

RUNNING LATE?    

Please make sure that your child is brought safely to the office  by you or another adult.   

OUR 2020 

CHRISTMAS PLANS 

WILL BE SHARED 

AT THE END OF 

THIS WEEK- PLEASE 

LOOK OUT FOR 

DETAILS. OF WHAT 

WE HAVE COMING 

UP IN DECEMBER. 

 

 

 

DON’T 

GO OUT! 


